

12th October 1998

Mr. Shuaib Hameed Professional Translator (Japanese/ English) No. 324/2, Galle Road, Colombo 3.

Dear Mr. Hameed,

Our principals Ms. Taiyo Musen Company Limited of Japan, have requested us to thank you for your assistance, on behalf of their staff, Mr.Tamotsu Yamamoto and Mr.Toru Chiba, who were in Sri Lanka, to Conduct a training programme ,on "The Operation and Maintenance procedures of the Taiyo Musen product range", from the 22nd of September to the 29th of September at the Lanka Oberoi.

Henceforth, we are pleased to thank you for the professional, prompt and efficient manner in which the translation/interpretation was carried out, to ensure the effective and continuous progress of the training schedule and the subsequent site visit.

Thanking you, Yours faithfully,

Ramya Perera Manager Business Development.

E - Mail: Infotech@sri.lanka net